
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Please be aware that there has been some bus schedule changes 

to some afternoon routes, including a new bus route added. 

All students effected by these changes have been provided with 

new information sheets.  Please ensure that if your child is on bus 

1, 2, or 5, their schedule may have changed. 

The changes are effective as of Tuesday, October 15, 2019. 

Please contact our office with any questions or concerns. 


